MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council P
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEQ Q)
DATE: April 2, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0345
Minority and Women's Business Program — Reauthorization

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Cify
Council Bill No. 14-0345 — Minority and Women’s Business Program - Reauthorization an
ordinance reauthorizing and continuing the Minority and Women's Business Program.

BDC supports the reauthorization of this program and 1ts overall benefit to the citizens

and economy of the City. BDC requests that this bill be given favorable consideration by the
City Council.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos

Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/cebill 14/14-0345

4 2014

36 5. Charles Street = Suite 1600 » Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 - tc14108379305 + fa 410837 6363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



